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   PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
   OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

March 25, 2022 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chairman 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building  

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed is a Bill for consideration by the Prince George’s County Council. The County 

seeks to amend the code by changing the composition of the Solid Waste Advisory Resource 

Management and Recycling Commission. Specifically, the County seeks to reduce the number of 

members from 15 to 9 to ensure we can recruit and retain a fully functioning body, able to reach 

a quorum and hold formal meetings- such that they are able to provide community input, 

guidance and advice to the County Executive and County Council on matters relating to solid 

waste management within the county. Members of the Commission provide a critical service, 

including reviewing and offering recommendations on systematic programs and alternative 

methods, both public and private, for storage, collection, transportation, processing, disposal and 

resource recovery of solid waste.  

The Council’s favorable consideration of this Bill is greatly appreciated. Should you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact my office or Andrea L. Crooms, Esq., Director, 

Department of the Environment, at (301) 883-5812.  

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive  
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